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As part of our efforts to support Clubs in planning for their future, Table Tennis England has teamed up with
Sport England Club Matters to offer table tennis clubs a series of virtual workshops.

Given the latest Government guidance, Club Matters have adapted their suite of face-to-face workshops to
deliver engaging sessions to Clubs through ‘virtual classrooms'.

For more information on the series, click here

You can also find out more about the workshop content, and book onto an open session if preferred here: Sport
England Club Matters: Workshops
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